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Dear Members of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

ODFW wildlife areas, and partnering with ODFW on conservation outreach efforts including field trips
and events such as the Sauvie Island Raptor Road Trip.
Audubon and its members strongly oppose any effort to limit ODFW Commission to eligibility to

All members of the commission shall represent the public interest of the staze and make decisions
affecting the wildlife resoyrces of the state for the benefit of those resources,

Limiting eligibility for the ODFW Commission to hunters and fishermen would exclude the vast majority
of Oregonians who do not hunt or fish but who have just as much vested interest in the management of
the State's wildlife and who also contribute to the health of the State's wi Idlife in a multitude of ways.
Also notable is the fact that 88% of the species under ODFW's purview are not hunted or fished. Ata
time when the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife should be focused increasing the leve] of
inclusivity and public engagement with the State's wildlife , this bill takes Oregon exactly the wrong
direction. We urge You to vote no on HB 3437

Respectfully,

Bob Sallinger
Conservation Director
Audubon Society of Portland
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